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7th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We hope you all had a super half term holiday. On the last day before the holiday Class 2 enjoyed a 
great day at Castle Drogo. They took part in lots of activities linked to their learning about WW1. These 
photos show the children enjoying some of the activities. 
 
 

         
 
 
 
The teachers have lots of exciting things planned for the next half term’s topic. They will also be starting 
rehearsals for all the Christmas celebrations shortly. We look forward to seeing you at some of our 
events as well as our Sharing Assemblies where you can see what the children have been learning 
about. 
 
 
Thank you for all your continued support. 
 
God bless and have a lovely weekend. 
 

Best wishes from Katie Gray and the staff at Broadhembury School  
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Remembrance Service  - Sunday 9th November 
The Armistice Service will be held at Broadhembury Church at 10am. 
 
Remembrance Day  - Tuesday 11th November 
On the 11th November at 10.45am we will be holding an Act of Remembrance by the War Memorial to 
which parents, friends and members of the village are invited to attend. We have poppies at the school 
for anyone who is interested in buying one. 
 
Children in Need – Friday 14th November 3pm 
To raise money for Children in Need this year we are going to hold a 
coffee and cake afternoon on Friday 14th November at 3pm, this will give 
parents an opportunity to come into the school have a coffee and slice of 
cake whilst being able to look at their child’s work in return for a small donation to a very worthy 
charity. This will replace our normal sharing assembly. 
 
If you are able to bake a cake for us or even offer a little of you time to come in and help please let 
Sarah know in the office. 
 
Forest School Work 
Do you have hand drills or braces, bow saws or saw horses that you no longer need or use and might 
like to donate to the school for our Forest School work?  Any condition, old or new!  We could also do 
with donations of wood to build up our own woodpile, including big logs for benches and smaller twigs 
and branches for building shelters for Lego people or Teddybears.  

 
Coats 
Please ensure your child always brings a NAMED coat to school. 
 
Coats & Hats 
On Monday we are going to be ordering some winter coats and hats with the school logo, there are a 
couple of different options available, if you would like to order one please let Sarah in the office know 
 
Ultimate Reversible Coat   Urban Jacket  
Reversible fleece lined waterproof  Shower-proof jacket  
and windproof coat with a  with full zip and  
foldaway hood    corduroy collar  
£17.95    £15.95 / £16.95 
       
 
Lightweight Jacket    Knitted Hat 
Lightweight, shower-proof   Soft knitted hat with 
jacket with soft fleece lining   added stretch for 
and foldaway hood    a warm comfortable fit 
£11.95    £3.99 
 
 
Parker Jacket – Quilted waterproof jacket with a hood £15.95 
 
 
We have some samples of these in the school office if you would like to have a look at them. 
Please do not send money now, we will let you know when they arrive in school.  

Question of the week 
 

Class 1   What 3D shapes can you find in your house? 
 

Class 2   What was your favourite TV programme from your childhood and why? 
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Key Dates 

Mrs Gray will be in school on Monday next week. 

Tuesday 11th November – Act of Remembrance in the Square 10.45 am 

  Friday 14th November – Children in Need, 3pm – No Sharing Assembly 

  Friday 21st November – Individual School Photos 

  Wednesday 3rd December – KS2 Oral Health Visit 

  Christmas Play – Thursday 11th December at 2pm 

 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Winter Coats & Hat 
 

I would like to order a winter coat or hat with the school logo 
 

   Ultimate Reversible Coat £17.95     Parker Jacket £15.95 
 

   Urban Jacket £15.95 / £16.95      Lightweight Jacket £11.95 
 

   Knitted Hat £3.99 
 
Size:        3-4,     5-6,     7-8,     9-10,     11-12, 
 
Name:  ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

 


